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The administration would like to provide an update on the DWFMP and PFMS Project. The design team
including CRA Architects continue to work this summer on these projects. This update is intended to
announce upcoming steps for the community and the board related to these projects.

September 16 Steering Committee
September 23 Community Forum prior to Board meeting

DWFMP Facilities Assessment at Board meeting
September 30 Board approval of PFMS project from design concept to schematic design process

DWFMP Financing Update

The PFMS employees received an update during in-service from the design team. As the project moves to
schematic design, there will be additional meetings with employees to gain input especially related to the
interior design. The project is still expected to move to bid in late 2025 resulting in breaking ground by
early 2026.
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